
This is, I hope, the final episode in the Great Gut)scription Gaga} our Treasurer 
writes

"As from the end of June, the method of charging- subscriptions will change. 
The new system starts on the 30th June - any subscription received after this 
date will run for twelve months, at which time they will be renewable.

During the 12 months, the member will receive all publications issued by 
the Society.

. As far as existing members are concerned, at some time in the future, you
will eventually receive a publication marked 'your subscription A - j( expired'. 
..hen this happens, your cheque for £1*50 (or 5*00 U.S. dollars) is due; on paying 
your subscription, your membership is renewed for one year.

be will, of course, remind you each year when your sub. becomes due."

F.o.
Visit to Oxford - Saturday 14th September. Details will be given in the 

Bulletin .
A. G. and Dinner - Saturday 22nd February, 197?• location to be decided.
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